Chippewa Valley Blues Society Minutes July 10, 2011

The CVBS meeting took place at Shari's Chippewa Club at 5 PM. Those
in attendance were: Mark Morgan, Mike and Debbie Fischer.
Approval of Minutes:

There were no minutes so they could not be approved. Mary Dettman
will send them out.

Treasurer's Report:

The CVBS account has $4,046.49.

The TNB account has $6,372.84.

TNB Report:

Sponsorship is way down this year so volunteer's have been passing
the bucket to attender's. The passing of the bucket has brought in nearly
$700.00.

Ken needs to pick up membership forms before he leaves, on Tuesday
nights. He can pick up the forms at the CVBS stand. Thank-you Ken.
Blues on The Chippewa:

Nobody was here to talk about Blues on the Chippewa. The treasurer
wrote them a check for the amount owed, $600.00 and gave it to Shari.
New Business:

Mark Morgan and Mike Fischer spoke about the possibility of taking
credit cards on-line and at functions. Mark Morgan will be checking at
RCU regarding this matter. They think it would make bookkeeping an
easier task.

Mark Morgan is going to coordinate with Dan Kebshaw to give the
president access to e-news, letter electronics and the possibility of
having an internal communication page for a committee bulletin board,
and calendar. This would let others know what is going on, a person's
schedule and act like a drop box.

Vender's, musicians, and all who volunteer for TNB will be invited to
Mike and Debbie Fischer's home on Sunday Sept 11, 2011 for an
Appreciation Party. The party will go from 2 PM to 7 PM. Bring a dish to
pass and BYOB.

The next meeting will be held at Pizza Plus/Bottle-n-Barrel on Sept.
13Th, 2011 at 6 PM, see you all there!!l



